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ANESTHESIA SUPPLIES/KITS

Boehringer Labs
www.boehringerlabs.com

Draeger Medical Systems
www.draeger.com

GCX Mounting Solutions 
www.gcx.com

GE Healthcare
www.gehealthcare.com

Getinge 
www.getinge.com/us/

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

Key Surgical 
www.keysurgical.com

Spacelabs Healthcare 
www.spacelabshealthcare.com

WilMarc
www.wilmarcmedical.com

ARTHROSCOPY 
INSTRUMENTS/EQUIPMENT/
SERVICES

gSource
www.gSource.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

ASSET MANAGEMENT 
SYSTEMS

HealthcareIQ
www.hciq.com

Hospital IQ
www.hospiq.com

LeanTaaS
www.leantaas.com

Olympus America
www.olympusamerica.com

Symmetric Health  
Solutions, LLC
symmtichealthsolutions.com

BARIATRICS INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

gSource
www.gSource.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

BEDS - PACU/ 
PRE-OP PATIENT 

Hill-Rom
www.hill-rom.com

Linet Americas
www.linetamericas.com

TransMotion by Winco
wincomfg.com

BLOOD MANAGEMENT

Myco Medical
www.mycomedical.com

CAMERA SYSTEMS

Clarus Medical LLC
www.clarus-medical.com

CARDIOVASCULAR 
INSTRUMENTS/EQUIPMENT/
SERVICES

C Change Surgical
www.cchangesurgical.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

CATHETERS/CATHETER KITS

Coloplast
www.coloplast.us

Dale Medical
www.dalemed.com

ICU Medical
www.icumed.com

Stryker/Sage
www.sageproducts.com

COMPUTER SOFTWARE - 
DOCUMENT MANAGEMENT

Cardinal Health
www.cardinalhealth.com

Hanel Storage Systems
www.sterilestorage.com

HealthcareIQ
www.hciq.com

Hospital IQ
www.hospiq.com

LeanTaaS
www.leantaas.com

OneSOURCE Document 
Management Services
www.onesourcedocs.com

SVAH Solutions
www.svahsolutions.com

Symmetric Health  
Solutions, LLC
symmtichealthsolutions.com

COMPUTER SOFTWARE -  
OR SCHEDULING

HealthcareIQ
www.hciq.com

Hospital IQ	
www.hospiq.com

LeanTaaS
www.leantaas.com

DECONTAMINATION/
CLEANING EQUIPMENT & 
SUPPLIES

Advanced Ultra-Violet 
Systems (AUVS)
www.advanceduvsystems.com

AirClean Systems
www.aircleansystems.com

American Ultraviolet 
Company
www.americanultraviolet.com

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Clarus Medical LLC
www.clarus-medical.com

Contec Inc.
www.contecinc.com

CS Medical
www.csmedicalllc.com

EarthSafe Chemical 
Alternatives
www.earthsafe.com

Far-UV Sterilray
www.sterilray.com

Halosil International Inc
www.halosil.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

HUBSCRUB Co., The
www.hubscrub.com/

Hygiena
www.hygiena.com

Key Surgical
www.keysurgical.com

Metrex
www.metrex.com

Micro-Scientific
www.micro-scientific.com

Nanosonics
www.nanosonics.us

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

PDI
www.pdihc.com

Pure Processing
pure-processing.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

SC Johnson Professional
www.scjp.com

Steriliz UV Disinfection
www.rduvc.com

TBJ Inc.
www.tbjinc.com

DIAGNOSTIC EQUIPMENT

Ampronix
www.ampronix.com

Cardinal Health
www.cardinalhealth.com

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

McKesson Medical-Surgical
www.mckesson.com

Midmark
www.midmark.com

Technicuff Corp.
www.technicuff.com

DRAPES

Advance Medical Designs
advancemedicaldesigns.com

Encompass Group LLC
www.encompassgroup.com

HAIGuard
www.haiguard.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

DRESSINGS

Cardinal Health
www.cardinalhealth.com

Eloquest Healthcare
www.eloquesthealthcare.com

Entrotech Life Sciences
entrotech.com

Molnlycke Health Care
www.molnlyckeusa.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

ELECTROSURGICAL 
EQUIPMENT/GENERATORS

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

EMERGENCY RESPONSE/
PROCEDURE CARTS

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

ENDOSCOPES/ENDOSCOPIC 
ACCESSORIES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Ambu
www.ambuusa.com

Boston Scientific
www.bostonscientific.com

Clarus Medical LLC
www.clarus-medical.com

CS Medical
www.csmedicalllc.com

Cygnus Medical
www.cygnusmedical.com

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

KARL STORZ Endoscopy - 
America
www.karlstorz.com

Key Surgical
www.keysurgical.com

Mobile Instrument Service
www.mobileinstrument.com

Olympus America
www.olympusamerica.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

Scanlan International
www.scanlaninternational.com

ENT/OTOLARYNGOLOGY 
INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Boss Instruments
www.bossinst.com

gSource
www.gSource.com

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

FLUID MANAGEMENT 
SYSTEMS

Ansell
www.ansell.com

B Braun Interventional 
Systems
www.bisusa.org

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

GALL BLADDER/KIDNEY/
LIVER SURGERY

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

GASTROINTEROLOGY/
GI INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

GENERAL SURGERY 
INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Ansell
www.ansell.com

BD Medical
www.bd.com

Boss Instruments
www.bossinst.com

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

Ethicon
www.ethicon.com

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

gSource
www.gSource.com

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

Jac-Cell Medic Inc.
www.jaccell.com

Kerecis
www.kerecis.com

Myco Medical
www.mycomedical.com

Scanlan International
www.scanlaninternational.com

Trilliant Surgical
www.trilliantsurgical.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

GLOVES

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Malaysian Rubber Export 
Promotion Council
www.mrepc.com

Medline Industries Inc.
www.medline.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Pure Processing
pure-processing.com

Tronex International Inc.
www.tronexcompany.com

HAND WASHING/SCRUB 
PRODUCTS

3M Infection Prevention
3m.com/infectionprevention

Avadim Technologies
www.theraworx.com

Biocentris Pharmaceuticals
www.biocentris.com

Diversey
www.diversey.com

GOJO
healthcare.gojo.com

SC Johnson Professional
www.scjp.com
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Tork Essity
www.torkusa.com

HEMOSTASIS/SEALANT 
PRODUCTS

BD Bard
www.bardmedical.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

INFUSION PUMPS

B. Braun Medical Inc.
www.bbraunusa.com

INSTRUMENT 
MAINTENANCE/REPAIR 

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com 

gSource
www.gSource.com 

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com 

Mobile Instrument Service
www.mobileinstrument.com

INSTRUMENT 
MANAGEMENT TRACKING 
SYSTEMS

BD Medical
www.bd.com

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Censis Technologies
www.censis.net

Hanel Storage Systems
www.sterilestorage.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

MedVantage
www.medvantage.org

Mobile Instrument Service
www.mobileinstrument.com

STERIS IMS
www.steris-ims.com

INSTRUMENT TRAYS/
CONTAINER SYSTEMS

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Ansell
www.ansell.com

BD Medical
www.bd.com

Belintra Inc.
www.belintra.com/us

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Cygnus Medical
www.cygnusmedical.com

gSource
www.gSource.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Innovative Sterilization 
Technologies
www.iststerilization.com

Key Surgical
www.keysurgical.com

MedVantage
www.medvantage.org

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

Summit Medical
www.instrusafe.com

INVENTORY SERVICES/
SOFTWARE

Hanel Storage Systems
www.sterilestorage.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Jump Technologies
www.jumptech.com

Logihedron
www.logihedron.com

Metrex
www.metrex.com

Pegasus Medical
www.pegasusmedical.net

Quality First Solutions
www.qualityfirstsolutions.com

Tecsys Inc.
www.tecsys.com

VUEMED
www.vuemed.com

IV STANDS

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

LABELS/LABELING SYSTEMS

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

MedVantage
www.medvantage.org

Scanlan International
www.scanlaninternational.com

Viscot Medical LLC
www.viscot.com

LAPAROSCOPIC 
INSTRUMENTS/EQUIPMENT

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Jac-Cell Medic Inc.
www.jaccell.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

LASERS/ACCESSORIES

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

MATS

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

HoverTech International
www.hovermatt.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Pure Processing
pure-processing.com

MINIMALLY-INVASIVE 
SURGERY

Clarus Medical LLC
www.clarus-medical.com

Cook Medical
www.cookmedical.com

KARL STORZ Endoscopy - 
America
www.karlstorz.com

Scanlan International
www.scanlaninternational.com

Trilliant Surgical
www.trilliantsurgical.com

NEEDLE/SPONGE  
COUNTING SYSTEMS

Ansell
www.ansell.com

NEEDLES

BD Medical
www.bd.com

eSutures
www.esutures.com

Owen Mumford
www.owenmumford.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

NEONATE PRODUCTS

Draeger Medical Systems
www.draeger.com

Technicuff Corp.
www.technicuff.com

NEUROSURGICAL DEVICES/
INSTRUMENTS

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Clarus Medical LLC
www.clarus-medical.com

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

OBSTETRICS/GYNECOLOGY

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

ONCOLOGY

Champion Manufacturing
www.championchair.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

ONLINE IFU DATABASE

OneSOURCE Document 
Management Services
www.onesourcedocs.com

OPHTHALMIC 
INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

Boss Instruments
www.bossinst.com

gSource
www.gSource.com

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

OR SUITES

KARL STORZ Endoscopy - 
America
www.karlstorz.com

HEALTHMARK INDUSTRIES
Custom-Printed Disposable Headwear is available 

in two styles. Disposable Bouffant 
Caps are manufactured from latex-
free polypropylene fabric and have 
an elastic headband for a secure and 
comfortable fit. Disposable Scrub 
Caps are manufactured from spunlace 
nonwoven rayon material and include 

a tie-back closure. Both styles are one size fits all and 
can be custom printed with the design of your choice!  
Visit www.hmark.com.

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-025

DALE MEDICAL
The Dale Post-Surgical Bra offers 
the soft support and compression 
patients need immediately follow-
ing breast surgery. Soft, seamless, 
breathable fabric stretches to 
accommodate edema without 
binding or irritating sensitive tissue. 
Front hook-and-loop closure facili-
tates dressing changes. Detachable 
straps allow multiple application 
options. Available in several sizes.

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-021

MÖLNLYCKE
Surgical gloves differ sub-
stantially when compar-
ing in-use failure rates. A 
lower glove failure rate 
means less glove waste, 
increased protection and 
reduced SSIs. Non-Biogel 
gloves are 3.5 times as 
likely to fail compared to 
Biogel gloves.*
*MHC Study #G09-005

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-027

RUHOF 
Ruhof’s ELEMENTUM  
Multi-Tiered Enzymatic Detergent
Ruhof’s new ELEMENTUM enzymatic 
detergent, optimized for cleaning 
surgical instruments and endoscopes, 
consists of four enzymes, powerful 
dispersing and solubilizing agents, 
and advanced builders to clean effica-
ciously.  This best-in-class formulation 
is effective even at 1/8 of an ounce 
dilution!

 
Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-029
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OR TURNOVER KITS

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

ORTHOPEDIC 
INSTRUMENTS/
EQUIPMENT/SERVICES

Aesculap Inc.
www.aesculapusa.com

American Ultraviolet 
Company
www.americanultraviolet.com

BD Bard
www.bardmedical.com

Bioventus LLC
www.bioventusglobal.com

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

Darco International
www.darcointernational.com

Trilliant Surgical
www.trilliantsurgical.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

PATIENT COMMUNICATIONS

PDi Communication Systems
www.pdiarm.com

PATIENT MONITORING 
DEVICES

Cardinal Health
www.cardinalhealth.com

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

Spacelabs Healthcare
www.spacelabshealthcare.com

Technicuff Corp.
www.technicuff.com

PATIENT WARMING & 
COOLING SYSTEMS

Augustine Surgical Inc
http://augustinebiomedical.com/

C Change Surgical
www.cchangesurgical.com

Encompass Group LLC
www.encompassgroup.com

Gentherm
www.gentherm.com

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

PERSONAL PROTECTIVE 
EQUIPMENT

3M Infection Prevention
3m.com/infectionprevention

Ahlstrom-Munksjo
www.ahlstrom-munksjo.com

American Ultraviolet 
Company
www.americanultraviolet.com

CleanSpace Technology
cleanspacetechnology.com

Coolshirt Systems
www.coolshirt.com

Draeger Medical Systems
www.draeger.com

Encompass Group LLC
www.encompassgroup.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Malaysian Rubber Export 
Promotion Council
www.mrepc.com

Metrex
www.metrex.com

Molnlycke Health Care
www.molnlyckeusa.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Pure Processing
pure-processing.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

Tronex International Inc.
www.tronexcompany.com

PLASTIC & 
RECONSTRUCTIVE SURGERY

Jac-Cell Medic Inc.
www.jaccell.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

POSITIONING DEVICES

Action Products Inc.
www.actionproducts.com

Advance Medical Designs
advancemedicaldesigns.com

Alimed
www.alimed.com

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Cygnus Medical
www.cygnusmedical.com

Encompass Group LLC
www.encompassgroup.com

HoverTech International
www.hovermatt.com

Kyra Medical Inc
www.kyramedical.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Samarit Medical  
Industries Inc.
www.samaritrollboard.com

Stryker/Sage
www.sageproducts.com

QUALITY ASSURANCE

3M Health Care
www.3m.com/medical

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

Seal Shield LLC
www.sealshield.com

RADIOLOGY /SURGICAL 
IMAGING

Augmedics
www.augmedics

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

RESPIRATORY PRODUCTS

Ambu
www.ambuusa.com

CleanSpace Technology
cleanspacetechnology.com

McKesson Medical-Surgical
www.mckesson.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

ROBOTIC SURGERY

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

SKIN PREP SUPPLIES

3M Infection Prevention
3m.com/infectionprevention

Avadim Technologies
www.theraworx.com

BD Infection Prevention
www.bd.com

BD Vascular Access
www.bd.com

Clorox Healthcare
www.cloroxhealthcare.com

Nozin
www.nozin.com

SC Johnson Professional
www.scjp.com

Stryker/Sage
www.sageproducts.com

Viscot Medical LLC
www.viscot.com

SMOKE EVACUATION 
PRODUCTS

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

STAFFING

Surgical Solutions
www.surgical-solutions.com

STERILE ULTRASOUND GEL

HR Pharmaceuticals
www.hrpharma.com

Parker Laboratories
www.parkerlabs.com

STERILIZATION EQUIPMENT/
SUPPLIES

3M Health Care
www.3m.com/medical

American Ultraviolet 
Company
www.americanultraviolet.com

Armstrong Medical 
Industries
www.armstrongmedical.com

ASP
www.us.aspjj.com

Aspen Surgical
www.aspensurgical.com

BD
www.bd.com/vmueller

Belimed
www.belimed.us

Cantel (Medivators)
www.cantelmedical.com

Censis Technologies
www.censis.net

Contec Inc.
www.contecinc.com

CS Medical
www.csmedicalllc.com

PDI HEALTHCARE
PDI Healthcare offers evi-
dence-based, market leading 
Interventional Care, Environ-
ment of Care and Patient 
Care solutions designed to 
help reduce preventable 
infections, control associ-
ated costs, and help save lives. Our recent majority share 
acquisition of Tru-D extends our Environment of Care 
portfolio from hard surfaces to total room disinfection, 
providing an integrated approach to infection prevention.

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-028

HALYARD & BELINTRA
HALYARD & BELINTRA SMART-FOLD STERISYSTEM 
is a unique 2-touch 
system that combines 
HALYARD SMART-FOLD 
Sterilization Wrap with 
BELINTRA’s storage 
and transport system. 
Together, the system 
can reduce the risk of 
tears, cuts and holes in wrapped instrument trays during 
handling, transport and sterile storage until use in the OR.

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-024

MOBILE INSTRUMENT SERVICE & 
REPAIR

Mobile Instrument’s 
Onsite Services 
With nationwide cov-
erage, Mobile provides 
convenient same-day 

repairs and maintenance for virtually all your instrumen-
tation. We repair all manufacturers’ makes and models 
using only new, German-made, medical-grade stainless 
steel components. Every Mobile Service Lab carries a 
large inventory of parts to ensure same-day turnaround. 

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-036

METRO
Metro Case Carts
Enclosed case carts from Metro are designed to be quieter 
and easier to roll to raise staff and patient satisfaction 
levels. They are engineered to store more in less space 

and  reduce 
reprocessing 
time, driving ef-
ficiency in your 
case manage-
ment process. 

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-034
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Cygnus Medical
www.cygnusmedical.com

Ecolab Inc.
www.ecolab.com/healthcare

Far-UV Sterilray
www.sterilray.com

Getinge
www.getinge.com/us/

gSource
www.gSource.com

Hanel Storage Systems
www.sterilestorage.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

HUBSCRUB Co., The
www.hubscrub.com/

Innovative Sterilization 
Technologies
www.iststerilization.com

KARL STORZ Endoscopy - 
America
www.karlstorz.com

Key Surgical
www.keysurgical.com

Medline Industries Inc.
www.medline.com

Metrex
www.metrex.com

Midmark
www.midmark.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Olympus America
www.olympusamerica.com

Propper Mfg Co Inc.
www.proppermfg.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

Scanlan International
www.scanlaninternational.com

Seal Shield LLC
www.sealshield.com

Steriliz UV Disinfection
www.rduvc.com

STERIS
www.steris.com

STERIS IMS
www.steris-ims.com

Summit Medical
www.instrusafe.com

Surfacide
www.surfacide.com

TBJ Inc.
www.tbjinc.com

Tru-D Smart UVC
www.tru-d.com

TSO3
www.tso3.com

Xenex
www.xenex.com

STORAGE EQUIPMENT/
SUPPLIES

(IPA)
www.thinkipa.com

Akro-Mils
www.akro-mils.com

Belintra Inc.
www.belintra.com/us

Case Medical
www.casemed.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

MASS Medical Storage
www.MASSMedicalStorage.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

PAR Excellence Systems
www.parexcellencesystems.com

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

TBJ Inc.
www.tbjinc.com

SUCTION UNITS/
EQUIPMENT

Boehringer Labs
www.boehringerlabs.com

SURGICAL FABRICS

Ahlstrom-Munksjo
www.ahlstrom-munksjo.com

SURGICAL LIGHTING 
SYSTEMS/ACCESSORIES

American Ultraviolet 
Company
www.americanultraviolet.com

Far-UV Sterilray
www.sterilray.com

Getinge
www.getinge.com/us/

HEINE USA Ltd
www.heine.com

OSRAM
www.osram.us

SURGICAL PROCEDURE 
TRAYS/KITS/PACKS

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Ruhof
www.ruhof.com

SURGICAL SLUSH 
EQUIPMENT

C Change Surgical
www.cchangesurgical.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

SURGICAL TABLES

Biodex Medical
www.biodex.com

Getinge
www.getinge.com/us/

Pedigo Products
www.pedigo-usa.com

TISSUE PRODUCTS/
EQUIPMENT

BD Bard
www.bardmedical.com

Kerecis
www.kerecis.com

Molnlycke Health Care
www.molnlyckeusa.com

OneSOURCE Document 
Management Services
www.onesourcedocs.com

TELA Bio
www.telabio.com

Trilliant Surgical
www.trilliantsurgical.com

TRANSFER/
TRANSPORTATION 
EQUIPMENT

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Belintra Inc.
www.belintra.com/us

Champion Manufacturing
www.championchair.com

Healthmark Industries
www.hmark.com

Hill-Rom
www.hill-rom.com

HoverTech International
www.hovermatt.com

Samarit Medical  
Industries Inc.
www.samaritrollboard.com

TRANSPLANTS

C Change Surgical
www.cchangesurgical.com

ULTRASOUND EQUIPMENT

Ampronix
www.ampronix.com

GCX Mounting Solutions
www.gcx.com

GE Healthcare
www.gehealthcare.com

UROLOGY/EQUIPMENT/
SUPPLIES

C Change Surgical
www.cchangesurgical.com

VEIN ILLUMINATION

AccuVein
www.accuvein.com

Christie Medical Holdings
www.christiemed.com

UV/UVC DISINFECTION

Advanced Ultra-Violet 
Systems (AUVS)
www.advanceduvsystems.com

American Ultraviolet
www.americanultraviolet.com

Clorox Healthcare
www.cloroxhealthcare.com

Far-UV Sterilray
www.sterilray.com

Getinge
www.getinge.com/us/

HUBSCRUB Co., The
www.hubscrub.com/

OSRAM
www.osram.us

Steriliz UV Disinfection
www.rduvc.com

Surfacide
www.surfacide.com

Tru-D SmartUVC
www.tru-d.com

Xenex Disinfection Services
www.xenex.com

WASTE MANAGEMENT

Ansell
www.ansell.com

Pharma Logistics
www.pharmalogistics.com

Red Bag Solutions
www.redbag.com

WOUND CARE PRODUCTS

Cardinal Health
www.cardinalhealth.com

Coloplast
www.coloplast.us

Darco International
www.darcointernational.com

Eloquest Healthcare
www.eloquesthealthcare.com

Entrotech Life Sciences
entrotech.com

Kerecis
www.kerecis.com

Key Surgical
www.keysurgical.com

McKesson Medical-Surgical
www.mckesson.com

Myco Medical
www.mycomedical.com

O&M Halyard
www.halyardhealth.com

Stryker/Sage
www.sageproducts.com

WestCMR
www.westcmr.com

HEINE
The HEINE Reusable Laryngoscope 
System, featuring the EasyClean 
LED Handle and HEINE Classic+ 
Blades is 100% waterproof, and 
has the first and only LED handle 
compatible with all sterilization processes. No need for 
disassembly/ reassembly of the handle; reprocessing in 
accordance with all standards is particularly safe and 
efficient. The EasyClean was created to provide the best 
performance, easy reprocessing, and safety for patients. 
It is also most environmentally friendly solution with no 
plastics in product design unlike disposables.

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-023

OLYMPUS
EasySuite 
4K UHD
EasySuite 4K, 
the next-gener-
ation integrated 
OR solution for 
hospitals, aims 
to improve surgical teams’ efficiency through native 
support for uncompressed 4K UHD video over a 10G 
Ethernet-based network and full-room routing to mul-
tiple displays. Enterprise-grade security and virus protec-
tion safeguard patient privacy and ensure compliance. 

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-031
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KEY SURGICAL 
Solve the Issue of Sticking Tissue 
Electrosurgery has unique challenges; 
such as sticking tissue and instrument 
charring. Key Surgical presents 
a solution with a new 
product called 
Electro Lube. 
This patent-
ed product 
coats the instrument 
tip, providing a protective barrier and helps improve the 
cutting or cauterization process. 

Visit www.ksrleads.com/?004hp-026


